

## Universität Regensburg

International Office

Universität Regensburg · D-93040 Regensburg

## To all students of University of Regensburg who participate in the ERASMUS+ programme

Dear participants in the ERASMUS+ exchange,

in order to help your successors in the exchange programme we would like to ask you to write a report about your stay abroad.

Please use the attached document as <u>title page</u> and try to respect the outline. Please be aware that we cannot accept handwritten reports.

The template document can be found here: <a href="https://www.uni-regensburg.de/international/outgoings/studium-in-europa/downloadbereich/index.html">https://www.uni-regensburg.de/international/outgoings/studium-in-europa/downloadbereich/index.html</a> (please open the tab *Formulare für platzierte Studierende*)

The easiest way to send us your report is to send it via email attachment to the following address: <a href="mailto:lnfothek@ur.de">lnfothek@ur.de</a>

As the reports are meant to serve as a source of information for future students planning studies abroad, please send the report **until January 31, 2026 at latest**; if your stay is shorter, please send it directly after returning from your host university. If you do not agree that the report and your contact data is made available for future applicants for studies abroad, please write us a short email, together with your report.

We wish you the ve	y best for y	our studies a	broad.
--------------------	--------------	---------------	--------

Kind regards,

Margit Früchtl